
 

To“Ｍe～guru” Bus Users 

Two Me～guru buses (M-01, M-03) are 

currently not in service due to problems 

with the air conditioning units.  

 For a part of the day, regular city buses 

will be used instead.  

We apologize to all those looking for-

ward to riding the original Me～guru 

buses, and we ask for your understand-

ing. It has not been decided when the 

buses will return to service.  


